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New Bedford High School in-person graduation ceremony canceled 

Due to continued concerns around the pandemic, specifically the guidelines governing 
large crowds, New Bedford High School will not hold an in-person graduation ceremony in 
August.   While graduates were certified at the conclusion of their virtual commencement 
ceremony on June 18, 2020, the August event had been tentatively planned as an 
opportunity for graduates to gather to receive their diplomas. 

Class of 2020 Diplomas and yearbooks will be distributed by appointment on August 4, 5 
and 6th at the high school.  All graduates will receive a link from their guidance counselors 
enabling them to select a date and time. 

 
### 

mailto:amotta@newbedfordschools.org

